
Glen Rose Medical Center             1021 Holden Street, Glen Rose, TX 76043 254-897-2215 

 
Request for Proposal 

for 
Puchase and Removal of Existing Building and Lot Clean-up 

 
Glen Rose Medical Center (GRMC) is requesting proposals from interested 
parties for the purchase and removal of an existing building (formerly known as 
the Human Resources building) and lot clean-up. Building backs up to College 
Avenue on the Glen Rose Medical Center Hospital campus. 
 
Scope of Work:  

 Removal of existing building 

 Clean-up and removal of existing foundation and materials associated with 
building 

 
The proposal should include all equipment, labor and materials necessary to 
remove the existing building and clean up as described above. 
 
Proposal Due Date:  Friday, December 22, 2017 before 5:00 p.m. 
 
Proposals received after the specified time will be rejected and returned 
unopened. There will be no exceptions to the deadline. 
 
Opening of Proposals: Thursday, December 28, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sealed proposals are to be mailed or delivered to:  

Ray Reynolds, CEO 
    Glen Rose Medical Center 
    1021 Holden Street 
    Glen Rose, Texas 76043 
 
Proposals shall be opened in a manner that will avoid disclosure of their contents to 
competing vendors and kept secret during any negotiations.  The contents of the 
proposals will be made public after the agreement has been awarded.  
 
Glen Rose Medical Center reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. 
 
Requests for additional information related to RFP are to be made to: 
Ray Reynolds at 254-897-1425 or rreynolds@grmf.org 
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